
Elmwood Hall is pleased to announce that a representative from the 
Danbury Library will be here On-Site from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm on the 
following days in 2017: 

Tuesday, May 16 

Wednesday, June 21 

Thursday, July 20 

Monday, August 14 

 

Please use this opportunity to : 

 Renew Library Cards 

 Check out Books 

 Check out iPads 

 Review flyers for upcoming programs/events at the Danbury Library 

     And 

 If you want a certain book, call Darlene at the Danbury Library at 
203-797-4513 and she will bring it! 


